
Friday, 
June 11, 2021

“A” Day

HAPPY SUMMER!

Happy Birthday!

Nathan Huffman
Ella Rodriguez

Grace Marseglia



Attention 7th and 8th grade students. The information for 
summer reading is posted on the Holicong website, the 
library website and in your Canvas courses. Please look in 
any of these places for the summer reading 
requirements. Happy reading!
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From The Music Department:

• Save The Music T-shirts are in! If you ordered a shirt you can stop by 
the music area to pick it up. Also, the Save The Music concert video 
has been posted to our official website. Anyone can go to 
cbsd.org/vh1 to view the show. Thanks for your support!



Today is the last 
day to return 

library books. See 
Mrs. Wentz with 

any questions.


